
2026
Collaborative partners in place
and One Safe Place is serving
survivors and abusive partners
like never before in Clark County.

The "Big Purple Key Exchange" is held
unveiling the One Safe Place campus to
the community. Jarrad Katz, MDL Group
President and Principal, was recognized
for his role in securing the location for
One Safe Place.

April 17, 2025

March 2025
The steering committee is
formed of survivors, community
partners, and law enforcement to
provide collaborative input on
the opening of One Safe Place. 

Summer 2025
Building improvements at the
One Safe Place campus will begin
with an anticipated soft opening
date of October 2025.

April 29, 2025
SafeNest staff, in San Diego for
the Alliance for Hope
International Conference, toured
One Safe Place North in San
Marcos, CA. 

Soft opening!
October 2025

15 community partners join
SafeNest to tour the Family
Safety Center in Nashville, TN
and provide feedback on how
to bring best practices to 
One Safe Place.

January 16,
2025

Alliance for Hope International, one of
the leading systems and social change
organizations in the country, leads
planning sessions and focus groups for
One Safe Place. The goal is to identify a
detailed roadmap to operate One Safe
Place by 2026.

February 11 -
12, 2025

Liz Ortenburger testifies in
front of the Interim Finance
Committee and the funding is
awarded.  

June 13, 2024

SafeNest leads Nevada
legislators on a tour of the
Family Justice Center in 
New Orleans, LA.

2021

July 11, 2025
Alliance for Hope International
President Casey Gwinn and CEO Gael
Strack will lead a session at The Nest at
SafeNest on creating a trauma-informed
and hope-centered framework in 
Clark County.

SafeNest conducts ongoing
discussions with state
legislators to secure funding. 

One Safe Place Timeline

2021 – 2024

2018
The vision begins as CEO 
Liz Ortenburger aims to establish
“One Safe Place” in Las Vegas
which will expand services to
survivors and abusive partners.

This timeline highlights key phases of One Safe Place. SafeNest is committed to keeping our community
informed about the progress of this project, understanding that it may evolve as we continue working

collaboratively to bring One Safe Place to Nevada. Thank you for your understanding and continued support.
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